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Thursday, January 15th, 2009 
 
 5:30 pm:  Reception at the Philosophy Department Library, 
    Ashe Building Room 735 
 
 7:00pm:  Welcome Dinner:  Las Culebrinas, Coconut Grove 
 
 
Friday, January 16th, 2009 
Location: The Learning Center Rm. 192 
 

9:30-10:00 am: Light Breakfast 
 
10:00–11:00 am: Possible Disagreements and Defeat  
   Brandon Carey  University of Rochester 
   Commentary:  Nick Wiltshire   

     
11:15am–12:15 pm: What Is So Bad About Epistemic Circularity? 
   Ian MacMillan  University of Iowa 
   Commentary:  Aaron Wilson 
   
12:15–1:15 pm:  Lunch, provided at the Learning Center 

 
 



 
1:15 – 2:15 pm:  Which Motivation is Valuable?: A Revision of Zagzebski’s 

    Theory of the Value of Knowledge 
   Daniel L. Crescenzo  University of Georgia 
   Commentary:  Micah Dugas 
 
2:30–4:00 pm:   

Keynote Address: 
What is the Problem of Induction? 

Gilbert Harman 
Princeton University 

 
 6:30pm:  Dinner:  The Rusty Pelican, Virginia Key    
 
Saturday, January 17th, 2008 
Location: The Learning Center Rm. 192 
 
 9:30-10:00 am: Light Breakfast 
  

10:00–11:00 am: Can A Priori Justified Belief Be Extended Through 
Deduction? 

 Ari Krupnick  MIT 
 Commentary: Ben Burgis 
    
11:15–12:15 pm: Experience and the A Priori 
   Jamie Watson  Florida State University 
   Commentary:  Mark Warren   

 
12:15–1:15 pm: Lunch, provided at the learning center 
 
1:30–2:30 pm:  Invited Alumnus Speaker 

                                                Knowledge of Non-Existence 
     Jeremy Morris  Ohio University 
  
 2:45-4:00pm:  Panel Discussion on Epistemic Naturalism 
    Panelists: 
    Edward Erwin 
    Harvey Siegel 
    Otávio Bueno 
 
 
 
       We extend our thanks to all of the Philosophy Faculty Members and office staff, The      
       College of Arts and Sciences and The Friends of Philosophy for all their support and  
       assistance in the development of this event. 


